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From: Dan Walding
To: FedRedistribution - VIC
Subject: Proposed Corangamite name change to Cox
Date: Sunday, 8 April 2018 9:43:25 PM

Hi,

My name is Dan Walding and I live in the electorate of Corangamite.

I saw that you wanted to change the name of the electorate to Cox.  With respect, I don't like the
sound of this idea.  Firstly, it has all sorts of juvenile connotations ("Member for Cox").  Secondly, I
dont like the idea of the AEC getting to choose the name without there being any ability to vote on it. 
Thirdly, I don't see why we can't just keep the name as it was, even with the boundary changes. 
Changing the name just confuses everyone.  What is the justification for changing the name anyhow?

If you'd like any additional feedback please just let me know.

Regards,

Dan


